
Dear Parishioners,  

I want to thank everyone who participated in our recent campaign planning study. Your answers will 
help us chart a course for the future of Holy Trinity to ensure our parish thrives in its present location for 
generations.  

The strong consensus of the planning study has convinced me, and parish leaders, that this is a good 
time to start a joint campaign with Archbishop Gustavo’s On the Way - ¡Ándale! Capital Campaign.  

While we are addressing Holy Trinity’s needs with the Believe, Belong and Beyond Capital Campaign, we 
will also fulfill our portion of the Archdiocese’s campaign to help all Catholics in the Archdiocese of San 
Antonio. 

We are using the planning study to prioritize our goals.  

I am happy that we will take this next step together as a parish. We have been blessed with an 

abundance and are willing to share that to improve our parish.  

 

I ask that you pray for the success of the campaign; and begin thinking about making a gift to help us 

construct the ministry building, add critical ministries and expand our parking lot. 

 

This is an exciting time at Holy Trinity. I am confident that by working together we can build a sound 

spiritual and financial foundation now and for future generations. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Monsignor Mike Yarbrough     Fr. Daniel Villarreal 

Pastor         Parochial Vicar  


